
 
June 2022 

Baby Room 

Baby Room: sunnydalenurserybabyroom@outlook.com  

Lauren: sunnydalenursery2@outlook.com 

Jade: sunnydalenurseryam@outlook.com 

Phone: 01623 652310 

If you have a safeguarding concern with regards to a child 
or family, please contact MASH on  

0300 500 8090  
Out of hours: 0300 456 4546 

Or speak to our Designated Safeguarding Lead Gemma, 
Lauren or Jade.  

Polite reminder to let us know if your children will not be 
attending Nursery so we can record this accordingly. 

 

CHEEKY CHALLENGE…  

June- A photo with a special man  

July- A photo of you eating an ice cream 

August- Build a sandcastle  

FOR YOUR INFORMATION…  

Our stay and play sessions are continuing each Wednesday 

10am-11am, booking is essential- please use the following 

details to book your space… 

Sunnydalenurserybabyroom@outlook.com 

alternatively you can call the nursery on 01623 652310. 

The sensory room will continue Wednesday afternoons 2-3pm 

until w/c 8th June. We will update you with our new provision 

for next term. 

Shannon has now returned to work after her maternity leave, 

you will find Shannon in the Baby Room Monday - Wednesday.  

 

 

 

  

DATES TO REMEMBER…  

Thursday 2nd June- Bank Holiday  

Nursery Closed  

Friday 3rd June- Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

Nursery Closed 

Wednesday 8th June – World Ocean Day   

Friday 17th June - Father’s Day activities  

Monday 27th June- Baby room trip; Letters will be sent 

out soon. 

Monday 27th June- Team Meeting close at 5pm 

 

 

 

STAFF SHOUTOUTS…  

If you would like to give a member of staff a 

special staff shout out, please email these over 

to Jade on Sunnydalenurseryam@outlook.com  

08/05/22- Shannon – coming back to work 

after her maternity leave, like she has never 

been away. 

16/05/22- Olivia – for always offering a help in 

hand to everyone 

 

25/04/22- Lauren- Always supporting staff. 

 

 

 

WANTED… 

We are on the hunt for takeaway menus/ 

leaflets to enhance our roleplay area. We are 

also looking for any old milk tins you may have 

laid around, we are using these in out 

construction area.  

If you have any of these items that you no 

longer use it would be greatly appreciated. 

We are making a family display wall. Please 

bring in your family photos to the baby room 

email them to Shannon at 

Sunnydalenurserybabyroom@outlook.com 

 

 

SIGN OF THE MONTH…  

Dad/Grandad 

mailto:Sunnydalenurserybabyroom@outlook.com

